

An Update from Estonia

Joshua and Logan Robertson





Greetings from Estonia!

We hope you all had a blessed Thanksgiving! We are incredibly thankful for the past year of service here in Estonia and the amazing things God has done throughout the year. We are also incredibly thankful for the opportunity to continue to serve here and for all our supporters and the UPCI for making it possible. This past month has been filled with small group meetings and opportunities. We were able to provide Bible study materials to our Bible study contact who was able to connect the timeless Truths of God's word with his current life situations. We have also been blessed to continue to host a game night in our home on a weekly basis where we have been able to have deeper conversations about God and our purpose as God's Creation in these meetings. We hosted an American Thanksgiving dinner to help connect with community members and had people from Estonia, Spain, Venezuela and the U.S. attend that event. During the event, each guest took turns to say what the were thankful for and several guests mentioned the group. We are grateful



connections are being made. We were also happy to celebrate with our church family on Thursday. We are looking forward to our annual church Christmas celebration here in Tallinn and are prayerfully inviting community contacts. We are praying that contacts will continue to be made through this event and new doors will open. We look forward to more services in Tartu in the coming weeks and will be looking to re-launch a community connection opportunity through a community dinner there as well. God bless you all!



In Christ,

Joshua and Logan Robertson, AIMers to Estonia.